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Liverpool City Council

Commercial Procurement Unit

Contract: DN399998
New Fire Alarm Packages Schools Capital Programme 2019
The Authority is seeking Tender submissions for New Fire Alarm Works at the sites listed below:
· Smithdown Primary School (October 2019)
· Knotty Ash Primary School (July 2019)

Your company will need to register on The Chest (Due North) to be able to receive the opportunity. The documents will only be available on the Chest (available via the Due North site). Once you have registered you will need to go to the “Activities” section on the home page of the CHEST and follow the instructions as a supplier to enable you to return your submission.

To register your organisation on ProContract, click on the following link https://procontract.due-north.com/register, go to suppliers’ area and click on “register free”.
Closing date for submissions is 11th April 2019 at 12:00pm (noon)
